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7. MARCH 2023 

Comment on dropped preliminary charges against Danske Bank A/S  

for violation of the Market Abuse Regulation 

 

 

On 6 February 2023, the Danish Special Crime Unit (“SCU”) informed Danske Bank A/S that it had 

decided to drop the preliminary charges against Danske Bank A/S for violations of the Market 

Abuse Regulation. 

 

The SCU’s decision to drop the preliminary charges in relation to insufficient market monitoring and 

market manipulation entails that no criminal charges will be filed against Danske Bank A/S in ac-

cordance with section 721(1)(iii) of the Danish Administration of Justice Act. 

 

Information about the Danish Financial Supervisory Authority’s initial police referral and the 

dropped charges is available here. 

 

 

Danske Bank 

  

 

 

Contact: Stefan Singh Kailay, Head of Media Relations, tel. +45 45 14 14 00 

https://www.finanstilsynet.dk/Tilsyn/Tilsynsreaktioner/Politianmeldelse/2020/Politianmeldelse_DB_overtredelser_markedsmisbrugsforordningen

